

CHANCELLOR'S COUNCIL

UCSB

The UCSB Foundation University of California Santa Barbara, CA 93106 (805) 961-2600

October 20, 1986

Dr. Walter Capps Professor Religious Studies 4724 South Hall

Dear Dr. Capps:

On behalf of the Chancellor's Council, I want to thank you for speaking to our group last Thursday afternoon at the San Ysidro Ranch.

Our members and guests in attendance enjoyed meeting you and found your remarks most inspirational. You truly enlightened everyone as to the quality of classes offered at UCSB.

Thanks again, Dr. Capps, for sharing with us your time and expertise. I look forward to seeing you again in the near future.

Best regards,

Joan Rabin

Joan D. Rabin

Director

Chancellor's Council